

April 8, 2011

Chris Barnett Marine Asset Manager Royal Vancouver Yacht Club 3811 Point Grey Road Vancouver BC V6R 1B3

RE: Boat Shelter Replacement

Dear Mr. Barnett,

Thank you for your letter of March 18, 2011, advising of the planned replacement of boat shelters at your Stanley Park marina.

The Vancouver Park Board supports the proposed project.

Please coordinate with us if any of the construction-related activities have an impact on traffic in the park. At this time, we are not aware that our park visitors will in any way be inconvenienced by the project.

Please let us know if you require any assistance from the Park Board in carrying out the replacement.

Yours sincerely,

Tilo Driessen

Manager of Planning and Research Board of Parks and Recreation

City of Vancouver

tilo.driessen@vancouver.ca

604 257 8404



Vancouver Board of Parks and Recreation 2099 Beach Avenue Vancouver, British Columbia Canada V6G 1Z4 tel 311 (within Vancouver)
tel 604.873.7000 (outside Vancouver)
fax 604.257.8427
website vancouverparks.ca